
 

Sun 일 Mon 월 Tue화 Wed수 Thu목 Fri금 Sat토 

 

 
Korean 
Workers 
Party 
Foundation 
Monument 

1 
Pray for the Global 
Harvest Summit-2024 
in Pyeongchang where 
hundreds of leaders are 
gathered. Ben Torrey is 
discussing NK. 

2 
Pray for the Global 
Church to understand 
the situation on the 
Korean Peninsula and 
how to work and pray 
for reconciliation. 

3 
Pray for the Korean 
Church to be unified 
in seeking God’s love 
to be made known to 
the people of North 
Korea. 

4 
Pray for guidance for 
the Fourth River team 
in seeking to raise 
awareness in the 
Church to its calling. 

5 
Pray that God move 
on the Korean Church 
to embrace the vision 
of The Fourth River 
and the Three Seas. 

6 
Righteousness and 
justice are the 
foundation of Thy 
throne; Loving-
kindness and truth go 
before Thee. Ps.89:14 

7 
Pray for the leadership 
of North Korea to 
provide what is truly 
needed for those who 
continue to suffer from 
the results of flooding. 

8 
Pray for the workers 
of North Korea to be 
able to work at jobs 
they enjoy and 
receive good pay for 
their work. 

9 
Pray for a mighty 
worldwide movement 
of prayer for revival 
and transformation, for 
healing and 
reconciliation on the 
Korean Peninsula. 

10 
Korean Workers’ 
Party Foundation 

Day 
Pray that power in 
NK move from the 
WPK to the people. 

11 
Pray for the Fourth 
River Team as 
they prepare for 
next Tuesday’s 
special event. 

12 
Pray for the special 
event at the Three Seas 
next Tuesday when we 
invite senior level 
pastors to “Come and 
See His Mountain and 
His Promise.” 

13 
For no man can lay 
a foundation other 
than the one which 
is laid, which is 
Jesus Christ.  
1 Cor. 3:11 

14 
Pray for the 
leadership of 
North Korea to lay 
aside their nuclear 
weapons program. 

15 
Pray that the people 
of North Korea be 
allowed to travel 
freely and interact 
with people of other 
countries. 

16 
Pray for leaders of 
the Western Nations 
to reach out in all 
ways to seek 
peaceful relations 
with North Korea. 

17 
Pray that God raise up 
many more committed 
intercessors for both 
North Korea and South 
Korea, to pray 
earnestly and 
continuously. 

18 
Pray for plans 
underway for a follow-
up event in Seoul, 
inviting key church 
leaders to learn about 
the Fourth River and 
the Three Seas. 

19 
Pray for a mighty 
outpouring of 
support for the Three 
Seas construction 
second phase, that it 
may get started soon. 

20 
Nevertheless, the 
firm foundation of 
God stands, having 
this seal, “The Lord 
knows those who 
are His.” 2 Tim. 2:19a 

21 
Pray for the 
leadership of North 
Korea to reach out to 
all nations, seeking 
peaceful relations. 

22 
Pray for the people 
of North Korea to be 
able to live their 
lives without fear or 
hunger. 

23 
Pray for the 
leadership of South 
Korea to reach out in 
all ways to seek 
peaceful relations 
with the North. 

24 
Pray for the people 
of South Korea to 
grow in concern for 
the future of their 
nation and the need 
for reconciliation. 

25 
Pray for the efforts 
of the Fourth River 
team to raise 
awareness about 
God’s plan for a new 
Korea. 

26 
Pray that 
preparations for 
Phase Two 
construction of the 
Three Seas Center 
come together well. 

27 
Clouds and thick 
darkness surround 
Him; Righteousness 
and justice are the 
foundation of His 
throne. Ps. 97:2 

28 
Pray that the 
leadership of North 
Korea open their 
borders freely to 
people of all 
countries. 

29 
May the people of 
North Korea 
experience 
righteousness and 
justice in their lives 
in the North. 

30 
Pray that people 
from international 
NGOs be allowed to 
enter NK and 
provide various 
types of assistance. 

31 
Pray for good and 
helpful cooperation 
among all North 
Facing 
organizations.  

Celebrating the Korean Workers Party 
 

The Fourth River Project: Preparing for the opening of North Korea 
at 

Jesus Abbey’s Three Seas Center: A place of preparation through prayer, labor and instruction. 
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